
“Now, Master, you may let your servant go  
        in peace, according to your word, 

    for my eyes have seen your salvation, 
        which you prepared in the sight of all the  

peoples: 
    a light for revelation to the Gentiles, 

        and glory for your people Israel.” Luke 2:29-32 
 

SACRAMENTS & SERVICES 
 
Baptisms: Parents must be registered, active members of St.  
Jude Thaddeus or St. Elizabeth of Hungary Parish. 
Pre-baptismal class attendance required. Contact the parish 
office to schedule. 
 
Weddings: Call the parish office to schedule first meeting with 
the Pastor at least 6 months in advance. 
 
Funerals: Contact the parish office for priest availability and 
funeral arrangements. Call the priests direct if the parish office 
is closed. 

 

St. Jude Thaddeus & 

St. Elizabeth of Hungary 

| St. Jude Thaddeus | 
303 Rocky Avenue 

Cantonment, Florida 32533 
Phone: 850-968-6189 

| St. Elizabeth of Hungary | 
3015 St. Elizabeth St. 

Barrineau Park, Florida 32577 

PARISH STAFF 

Rev. George Thekku, Pastor 850-291-1891 

Rev. Mr. McBurnett J. Smith, Jr., Deacon 

Secretary  Mrs. Ellie Fitzgerald 

 

New to the Parish? 
New family registration forms are available  

in the back of the church or you may  
request one from the parish office. 

The Diocese of Pensacola-Tallahassee is committed to healing the hurting hearts of sexual abuse victims and has  
established Victim Assistance Coordinators, who are experienced and trained counselors,  available to help anyone who has been sexually abused by a 
priest, deacon or other church personnel in Northwest Florida.  Our coordinator for our area is Dr. Louis Makarowski (850-477-7181). 

Parish Office Hours 
Tuesday,  Wednesday, &  Friday: 9:00 am - 1:00 pm 

Email: office@stjude.ptdiocese.org 

~Two Churches-One Parish~ 

February 2, 2025 
Feast of the Presentation of the Lord 

MASS SCHEDULE 
St. Jude 

Saturday                 4:00 pm Vigil Mass (Confession heard 
  one half hour before Mass or by appt.) 
 
Sunday                 10:30 am Mass (Confession heard one 
   half hour before Mass or by appt.) 
Tuesday  8:30 am Mass  
Wednesday 8:30 am Mass 
Friday                  8:30 am Mass 

St. Elizabeth 
Sunday                 8:30 am Mass (Confession heard one                    
                                 half hour before Mass or by appt.) 

PROGRAMS & PARISH ORGANIZATIONS 
 
Religious Education  Rachel Bradley 850-968-6189 
Knights of Columbus Joe Zolciak 850-346-3000 
Ladies Altar Society Lynn Sonderman          614-314-0416 
                                                Gwen Smith                    240-463-8106 
Parish Youth Group Mary Holley-Lewis 850-346-2797 

To donate online, please visit our website at :  
 https://stjude.ptdiocese.org/egiving 

Follow us on Facebook at:   
www.facebook.com/stjudeandstelizabeth 



MASS SCHEDULE 
 Tuesday, February 4, 8:30 AM Mass *also online 

 Wednesday, February 5,  8:30 AM Mass* also online 
 Friday, February 7, 5:30 PM  Mass* also online 

 Saturday, February 8, 4:00 PM Mass * also online 
 Sunday, February 9  8:30 AM Mass 

  Sunday, February 9, 10:30 AM  Mass* also online 

Online Masses will be held on ZOOM. 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2942181244?

pwd=d3hSUnlXY1JlTzlZTm4TjJNYWp3QT09    

Meeting ID: 294 218 1244    Password: 063391 

*No 8:30 AM Mass Friday, February 7th 

 

  

 Mass Intentions 

St Jude Saturday:  In Memory of Keith Presley requested by  
Jay & Karen Gallacher 
St Elizabeth Sunday:  In Memory of Timothy Holley 
St Jude Sunday:  For the spiritual and physical health of Michele Stiffin 
and Family requested by the Alvarez Family 
St. Jude Tuesday: In Memory of Louise Sporik requested by Diane  
Carman 
St. Jude Wednesday:  For the spiritual and physical health of Sarah Cil 
& Anais Grullol requested by the Alvarez Family 

Offertory Report  1-26-24    

*The Offertory Report now includes the Vanco totals*                                           

                   Offertory       Contingency        Other                              
St Jude     $ 2121.91            $25.00              $40.00      
 
St Elizabeth  $1012.00        $25.00              $0 
 
St. Jude & St. Elizabeth Capital Campaign:  $928.00 
St. Jude & St. Elizabeth Building Fund:   $0 

 FEAST OF THE PRESENTATION OF THE LORD 
Ps 24:7, 8, 9, 10 

Who is this king of glory?  It is the Lord! 

850-968-6189                          February 2, 2025       stjude.ptdiocese.org              
office@stjude.ptdiocese.org 

 

“FEBRUARY:  REMEMBERING THE SICK” 

Holy Rosary on Zoom Every Wednesday evening at 7:00 all are invited 

to pray the Holy Rosary with parishioners, friends and family around the 

world.  Just send them the address and invite them  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2942181244?

pwd=d3hSUnlXY1JlTzlZTm4TjJNYWp3QT09   

Capital Campaign Update 

Total Amount Pledged:  $527,087.50 
Total Remaining:  $58,150.03 
End Date of Capital Campaign:  March 31, 2025 

Thank you for your continued support of our Capital Campaign!   

UPCOMING EVENTS 

*February 4@ 6:00 AM:  Men of St. Joseph  

*February 4@8:30 AM:  Daily Mass with Blessing of Throats 

*February 4@ 12:30 PM:  Caring Coach 

*February 4@5:30 PM:  Ladies Society Meeting 

*February 5@ 6:00 PM:  RCIA 

*February 7@ 5:30 PM: First Friday Mass and Rosary at St.            

Jude—no 8:30 AM Mass 

Our Condolences and Prayers go to the Holley 

Family on the passing of Timothy Holley.  

Please keep the Holley family in your  

prayers.  

The Visitation will take place on February 14th at St. Jude from 4 

pm until 7 pm.  The funeral mass will take place at the  

Cathedral of the Sacred Heart on February 15th. 

Eternal rest grant unto him, O Lord, and let perpetual light shine 

upon him. May his soul and the souls of the faithful departed, 

through the mercy of God, rest in peace. Amen  

CSA UPDATE 

                   GOAL       TOTAL PLEDGE     RECEIVED    COUNT 

St Jude          $16,736.17 

St Elizabeth   $3,654.82 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2942181244?pwd=d3hSUnlXY1JlTzlZTm4TjJNYWp3QT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2942181244?pwd=d3hSUnlXY1JlTzlZTm4TjJNYWp3QT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2942181244?pwd=d3hSUnlXY1JlTzlZTm4TjJNYWp3QT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2942181244?pwd=d3hSUnlXY1JlTzlZTm4TjJNYWp3QT09


 
 
1. St. Jude Altar Flowers this week are provided by Monica & Tim McNally & Family in Memory of her father, O’Neil Frost & in Memory of 

the birthday of Thomas Lee McNally. 
2. St. Elizabeth Altar Flowers this week are provided by Mary Ann Boatright. 
3. If you would like to receive your 2024 contribution statement, please call or email the parish office.   
4. The Caring Coach will be at St. Jude this Tuesday, February 4th, at 12:30 PM. 
5. The Second Collection this weekend is for the Contingency Fund. 

*PARISH NEWS*  MINISTRIES AND ORGANIZATIONS 

 

 
 Light on top of  the Hill – Updates & 

Tidbits  

St. Jude & St. Elizabeth New Community  

Center Project 

Kolbe Prison Ministry 
The Kolbe Prison Ministry will be holding a Catholic retreat 

at the Century Prison on Feb 12, 13 & 14 2025. 

We are looking for assistance in preparing meals for those 
three days.  We will be preparing and serving from the  
St Jude Parish Hall.  If you can help, please contact: John 
Veverka at (808) 208 – 0329 or email at jcrnav@gmail.com 

Burse Club 
This year we will be collecting for the Burse Club in February.  
The dues are $12.00 per year, $6.00 per half year, or $1.00 a 

month.  The money is used for the education of future 
priests.  There is a short form we ask you to fill out and  

return with the dues.  You may give them to Dale in the self-
addressed envelope provided, place in the collection basket 

or mail to Dale for St. Jude or Barbara Carnley for St.  
Elizabeth.  We will try to collect through March 8th.  Thank 

you for supporting the education of our future priests! 

The anniversary of Fr. George’s ordination 

was on January 2nd. Thank you, Fr. George, 

for shepherding your flock for the past 35 

years.  Fr. George was presented with a 

new chasuble by the St. Elizabeth  

parishioners last Sunday.  All of us at St. 

Jude and St. Elizabeth are so grateful for 

you and all you do for us.  We love you! 

 

CSA 2025 

This weekend marks the beginning of the Catholic Sharing 
Appeal for 2025.  CSA sets aside a time that offers us an  
opportunity to renew (rededicate) ourselves to practicing 
good stewardship through involvement in our parish and 
diocesan communities. Annually, CSA provides time for  
parishes to ask parishioners to make a pledge which helps 
meet the needs of the broader church community.  You will 
receive a CSA pledge card in the mail soon.  Our 2025 CSA 
goal for St. Jude is $16,736.17.  Our 2025 goal for St.  
Elizabeth is $3,654.82. Thank you to all who so generously 
give to the Catholic Sharing Appeal.  The link to the CSA  
video is: https://youtu.be/An_EFdpmtUM  

 St. Blaise and the Blessing of Throats 

The feast day of St. Blaise is Monday, February 3rd.  We will honor 

his feast day at our daily Mass on Tuesday,  

February 4th at 8:30 AM at St. Jude.  Father will be giving the 

blessing of throats at this Mass. 

Thank you to all of our CCD students for assisting at our 

monthly Children’s Mass.  The children always do a  

wonderful job and it is due to our dedicated CCD teachers 

and our parents.   

 

 

All ladies of the parish are invited to attend the Ladies Soci-

ety meeting this Tuesday, February 4th at 5:30 pm at St. 

Jude Parish Hall. 

 ST JUDE’S LADIES SOCIETY 

The Schmeidler Family would like to thank everyone for all 

of the gifts for our new family member, Niko Elliot born on 

December 20, 2024.  Everything is greatly appreciated.  He 

is a good baby, very sweet and beautiful.  Niko is now a 

little over 8 pounds and is smiling.  Thank you to all our 

parish friends. —Dale, Julia and Tori Schmeidler 

mailto:jcrnav@gmail.com
https://youtu.be/An_EFdpmtUM


 

 

 

To purchase an Ad or for more information, call the Parish Office 

at 850-968-6189 

Ad submitted by St. Jude Parishioner,  

Brandy Volion 


